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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Narita Project Update 

 

 

FBL is pleased to announce further to its market announcement of 30 April 2018, the three candidates 

had departed Fiji this morning. The candidates are being accompanied by our Student Support 

Services & Project Manager, Ms Toko Uchiyama. The candidates are Vani Mataitoga, Kesaia 

Waqabaca and Roneta Ratumaitavuki.  

 

Filled with sadness of parting with their loved ones but excited at the same time, Kesaia said, “I am 

sad to be leaving my family behind but I am also excited about this new opportunity.” 

 

Ms Uchiyama said, “All costs incurred since their selection are all borne by the Narita Airport team  

which include their Japanese tuition classes, accommodation, visa and airline costs to Japan, so the 

girls are very fortunate.” 

 

Chief Operating Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka said, “This is a very exciting time for the girls, their 

families and Fiji as a nation as these girls are ambassadors for our new agreement between Free Bird 

and Narita Airport. The girls will have the opportunity to showcase our Bula smile and our hospitality 

not only amongst the Japanese nationals but to all the tourists who will be transiting through the 

Narita International Airport.” 

 

The candidates will commence work on 4 June 2018. FBL is proud to be marketing  Fijians and Fiji 

on an International stage. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
Hiroshi Taniguchi      Waisale Iowane 

Chairman       Executive Director 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


